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noun u formal uk prəˌlɪf ə rˈeɪ ʃ ə n us prəˌlɪf əˈreɪ ʃ ə n add to word list
the fact of something increasing a lot and suddenly in number or amount the
past two years have seen the proliferation of tv channels nuclear weapons
proliferation see proliferate fewer examples the proliferation of nuclear
chemical and biological weapons of mass destruction wmd and their delivery
systems advanced conventional weapons and related materials technologies and
expertise presents a grave threat to the security of the united states and to
international peace 1 to grow by rapid production of new parts cells buds or
offspring 2 to increase in number as if by proliferating multiply transitive
verb 1 to cause to grow by proliferating 2 to cause to increase in number or
extent as if by proliferating proliferation prə ˌli fə ˈrā shən noun
proliferative nuclear proliferation the spread of nuclear weapons nuclear
weapons technology or fissile material to countries that do not already
possess them the term is also used to refer to the possible acquisition of
nuclear weapons by terrorist organizations or other armed groups nuclear
proliferation nuclear proliferation is the spread of nuclear weapons
fissionable material and weapons applicable nuclear technology and
information to nations not recognized as nuclear weapon states by the treaty
on the non proliferation of nuclear weapons commonly known as the non
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proliferation treaty or npt higher education discussion guide nuclear weapons
pose an enormous threat to humanity since their first use different leaders
and organizations have been trying to prevent proliferation to the
proliferation and stockpiling of illicit weapons continue to threaten
international peace and security exacerbating the plight of civilians in
strife torn countries worldwide the senior the proliferation of weapons of
mass destruction wmd and their delivery systems could have incalculable
consequences for national regional and global security noun the growth or
production of cells by multiplication of parts a rapid and often excessive
spread or increase nuclear proliferation discover more word history and
origins origin of proliferation 1 first recorded in 1855 60 proliferate ion
discover more example sentences the proliferation of weapons of mass
destruction and the means of delivering them continues to pose an unusual and
extraordinary threat to the national security foreign policy and economy of
the widespread proliferation of approximately 1 billion small arms in
circulation around the world to terrorists parties to intra state conflict
organized criminals and warring gangs proliferation is a rapid multiplication
of parts or the increase in the number of something nuclear proliferation is
a rapid increase of nuclear weapons the proliferation of any living thing
will often create an overpopulation problem and cause an environmental
imbalance launched on may 31 2003 the proliferation security initiative is an
enduring global effort that aims to stop trafficking of weapons of mass
destruction their delivery systems and related materials to and from states
and non state actors of proliferation concern the proliferation of powerful
weapons around the world is a source of great concern to u s national
security these weapons include conventional armaments such as military type
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guns bombs and missiles and the more lethal weapons of mass destruction wmds
which are based on nuclear chemical and biological technologies noun
prəˌlɪfəˈreɪʃn uncountable singular the sudden increase in the number or
amount of something a large number of a particular thing attempts to prevent
cancer cell proliferation a proliferation of personal computers topics change
cause and effect c2 oxford collocations dictionary word origin definitions on
the go proliferation noun pro lif er a tion prə ˌlif ə ˈrā shən 1 a rapid and
repeated production of new parts or of offspring as in a mass of cells by a
rapid succession of cell divisions b a growth so formed 2 the action process
or result of increasing by or as if by proliferation dictionary entries near
proliferation october 18 2018 10 00 am est anthony craig is a phd candidate
at cardiff university in the department of politics and international
relations you can follow him tony91c there is a dire need the treaty on the
non proliferation of nuclear weapons npt which entered into force in march
1970 seeks to inhibit the spread of nuclear weapons f o r t h c o m i n g
introductory note to be published the treaty on the non proliferation of
nuclear weapons npt aims to avert the danger of nuclear war through the
prevention of the
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proliferation english meaning cambridge dictionary Mar 27 2024 noun u formal
uk prəˌlɪf ə rˈeɪ ʃ ə n us prəˌlɪf əˈreɪ ʃ ə n add to word list the fact of
something increasing a lot and suddenly in number or amount the past two
years have seen the proliferation of tv channels nuclear weapons
proliferation see proliferate fewer examples
arms control and nonproliferation united states department Feb 26 2024 the
proliferation of nuclear chemical and biological weapons of mass destruction
wmd and their delivery systems advanced conventional weapons and related
materials technologies and expertise presents a grave threat to the security
of the united states and to international peace
proliferation definition meaning merriam webster Jan 25 2024 1 to grow by
rapid production of new parts cells buds or offspring 2 to increase in number
as if by proliferating multiply transitive verb 1 to cause to grow by
proliferating 2 to cause to increase in number or extent as if by
proliferating proliferation prə ˌli fə ˈrā shən noun proliferative
nuclear proliferation military arms control britannica Dec 24 2023 nuclear
proliferation the spread of nuclear weapons nuclear weapons technology or
fissile material to countries that do not already possess them the term is
also used to refer to the possible acquisition of nuclear weapons by
terrorist organizations or other armed groups
nuclear proliferation wikipedia Nov 23 2023 nuclear proliferation nuclear
proliferation is the spread of nuclear weapons fissionable material and
weapons applicable nuclear technology and information to nations not
recognized as nuclear weapon states by the treaty on the non proliferation of
nuclear weapons commonly known as the non proliferation treaty or npt
the history of nuclear proliferation world101 Oct 22 2023 higher education
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discussion guide nuclear weapons pose an enormous threat to humanity since
their first use different leaders and organizations have been trying to
prevent proliferation to
rapid spread of small arms light weapons still threatening Sep 21 2023 the
proliferation and stockpiling of illicit weapons continue to threaten
international peace and security exacerbating the plight of civilians in
strife torn countries worldwide the senior
nato topic weapons of mass destruction Aug 20 2023 the proliferation of
weapons of mass destruction wmd and their delivery systems could have
incalculable consequences for national regional and global security
proliferation definition meaning dictionary com Jul 19 2023 noun the growth
or production of cells by multiplication of parts a rapid and often excessive
spread or increase nuclear proliferation discover more word history and
origins origin of proliferation 1 first recorded in 1855 60 proliferate ion
discover more example sentences
press release notice on the continuation of the national Jun 18 2023 the
proliferation of weapons of mass destruction and the means of delivering them
continues to pose an unusual and extraordinary threat to the national
security foreign policy and economy of
spread of 1 billion small arms light weapons remains major May 17 2023 the
widespread proliferation of approximately 1 billion small arms in circulation
around the world to terrorists parties to intra state conflict organized
criminals and warring gangs
proliferation definition meaning synonyms vocabulary com Apr 16 2023
proliferation is a rapid multiplication of parts or the increase in the
number of something nuclear proliferation is a rapid increase of nuclear
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weapons the proliferation of any living thing will often create an
overpopulation problem and cause an environmental imbalance
proliferation security initiative united states department Mar 15 2023
launched on may 31 2003 the proliferation security initiative is an enduring
global effort that aims to stop trafficking of weapons of mass destruction
their delivery systems and related materials to and from states and non state
actors of proliferation concern
proliferation of weapons encyclopedia com Feb 14 2023 the proliferation of
powerful weapons around the world is a source of great concern to u s
national security these weapons include conventional armaments such as
military type guns bombs and missiles and the more lethal weapons of mass
destruction wmds which are based on nuclear chemical and biological
technologies
proliferation noun definition pictures pronunciation and Jan 13 2023 noun
prəˌlɪfəˈreɪʃn uncountable singular the sudden increase in the number or
amount of something a large number of a particular thing attempts to prevent
cancer cell proliferation a proliferation of personal computers topics change
cause and effect c2 oxford collocations dictionary word origin definitions on
the go
proliferation definition meaning merriam webster medical Dec 12 2022
proliferation noun pro lif er a tion prə ˌlif ə ˈrā shən 1 a rapid and
repeated production of new parts or of offspring as in a mass of cells by a
rapid succession of cell divisions b a growth so formed 2 the action process
or result of increasing by or as if by proliferation dictionary entries near
proliferation
understanding the proliferation of cyber capabilities Nov 11 2022 october 18
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2018 10 00 am est anthony craig is a phd candidate at cardiff university in
the department of politics and international relations you can follow him
tony91c there is a dire need
the nuclear nonproliferation treaty npt at a glance Oct 10 2022 the treaty on
the non proliferation of nuclear weapons npt which entered into force in
march 1970 seeks to inhibit the spread of nuclear weapons
treaty on the non proliferation of nuclear weapons main page Sep 09 2022 f o
r t h c o m i n g introductory note to be published the treaty on the non
proliferation of nuclear weapons npt aims to avert the danger of nuclear war
through the prevention of the
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